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Tyee Campground to Close for Winter, Day Use Area Stays Open 
 
 
(Roseburg, OR)   The Bureau of Land Management has announced that the Tyee 
Campground, located 12 miles west of Sutherlin off of Highway 138, will be closed to 
overnight camping between December 8, 2008 and March 13, 2009.  The day-use area 
and the adjacent parking area, as well as one restroom facility, will remain open 
throughout the winter months.  No fees will be charged to use the day-use area.  For 
further information, please contact Erik Taylor at (541) 464-3271.  

-BLM- 

 
The BLM manages more land – 258 million surface acres – than any other Federal agency. Most 
of this public land is located in 12 Western states, including Alaska. The BLM, with a budget of 
about $1.8 billion, also administers 700 million acres of sub-surface mineral estate throughout the 
nation. The BLM’s multiple-use mission is to sustain the health and productivity of the public 
lands for the use and enjoyment of present and future generations. The BLM accomplishes this by 
managing such activities as outdoor recreation, livestock grazing, mineral development, and energy 
production, and by conserving natural, historical, and cultural resources on the public lands.  
 


	Tyee Campground to Close for Winter, Day Use Area Stays Open

